
 

 

 

 

                                                      PUBLIC NOTICE  

 HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITY OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA   

BOND UNDER WRITING SERVICES FOR SINGLE-FAMILY AND MULTI-

FAMILY MORTGAGE REVENUE BOND  

 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST  

 

Request for Letter Interest No. 20190909-BU4 – The Housing Finance Authority of 

Broward County, Florida (the “HFA”) will accept sealed responses to the Request for 

Letter of Interest (RLI) from firms qualified to do business in the State of Florida, who 

are interested in providing bond underwriting, placement agent, remarketing agent and/or 

other services in relation to the Single and Multi-Family Mortgage Revenue Bond Issues 

of the HFA. Those firms who are interested in providing Bond Under Writing Services in 

relation to the HFA Single and Multi-Family Mortgage Revenue Bonds are encouraged to 

apply. 

 

Submittals for this RLI will be received at the Housing Finance Authority at 110 NE 3rd 

Street, Suite 300 Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 no later than 4:00pm on Friday, April 

19, 2019.   

 

To obtain a copy of this solicitation at no charge, access the website 

http://www.broward.org/hfa/Pages/PublicNotices.aspx or call the Housing Finance 

Authority at (954) 357-4900 or 4925. The Housing Finance Authority has enacted a Cone 

of Silence which generally prohibits communications with anyone serving on a Selection 

Committee or anyone who evaluates or recommends selection in the procurement 

process. Said prohibition begins upon short listing and terminates upon award.         

 

 
 
One Day, Wednesday, March 27, 2019    
SUN SENTINEL 


